Aspia Jannat

Sent: 27 November 2018 15:17
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Land East of Kenilworth development

I write to object to the plans for the development of 100 hectares of land East of Kenilworth.

The land in question is part of the increasingly important buffer that separates Kenilworth from Coventry,
and this plan contributes to the steady chipping-away of the two conurbations morphing into one large
metropolitan sprawl.

The levels of road traffic in the area has steadily risen over the last ten years, and the point has passed at
which residents' quality of life is being degraded. A short car journey at peak times will now take many
times longer, and most of the time is spent sitting in stationary traffic.

I would urge the planning authorities to resist further development, and accept that the area is full.

Keith Harvey.



